CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM
PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in the
Heritage Room at City Hall on December 7th, 1989 at 4:45 p.m.

In attendance were Alderman Mike Gates and Alderman George Laking.
Also in attendance was K. Janna Taylor, Parks & Recreation Director.

Jtem No. 1 1990 May Day - Kinsmen Request for a Rubber Ducky
Race

Please see attached comments on the agenda.

The committee members did have concerns about having
a beer garden on that day and felt it was necessary
to have representatives from the Kinsmen Club come
and speak.

Recommendation:

That Cyrille Barnabe be invited to the next
committee meeting.

Carried
Item No. 2 Skyline Park

The Parks & Recreation Director brought up the
subject of Skyline Park and the encroachment on the
park by the house at 1309 Eastern Dxrive. Mrs
Rutherford has spoken with the Parks & Recreation
Director about keeping the retaining wall on the
park. Both Alderman Laklng and Alderman Gates
indicated that they would like to have a look at the
site before making any decisions. It was brought to
the attention of the committee that Mrs. Rutherford
has been working im conjunction with the developer
over the past few months and apparently suing them
for problems that she perceives were created by the
developer. It may be more appropriate for the city
not to get involved in any encumbrances on the park.

Recommendations:

That this particular item be brought back to the
comnittee after Alderman Laking and Alderman Gates
have viewed the property.

Carried
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Item #3 Knights of Columbus

The attached report was presented from the Parks &
Recreation Director.

Recommendations:

That the Knights of Columbus not be permitted to
erect a sign at the cornmer of Shaughnessy and Pitt
River Road.

Carried

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Y Ay,

M. Gatsp/ Chairman Taylor, Secrefary (
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